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Emily Conant

Today, I congratulate Emily Conant upon receiving the 2022 Michigan Direct Support Professional of the Year
from ANCOR. Emily truly embodies this award through her efforts and commitment to help those with disabilities
achieve numerous milestones. Her passion and dedication to assist others is second to none. Through her tireless
efforts, Emily is more than deserving of this recognition. On behalf of Michigan’s Fourth Congressional District, I
extend my appreciation to Emily Conant and wish her continued success for years to come.
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